Bowman Sample Results

Axelson, John

From: Axelson, John

Sent:  Thursday, June 19, 2008 2:56 PM
To: 'Rick Rickman!'

Cc: Baldwin, Debbie

Subject: RE: Bowman Sample Results

Rick,

Extension granted - please provide the results no later than 7/19/08.

Thanks for the update.

John Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax:  303-637-7179

From: Rick Rickman [mailto:RDRickman@forestoil.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2008 2:30 PM

To: Axelsan, John

Cc: Rick Rickman

Subject: Bowman Sample Resuits

John,
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I spoke with Cardinal Laboratories today checking on the results of the samples we took to
them from the Bowman 3B-28-5-44 SWD and also the Bowman 13-22 facility. When SAR
results are needed this lab sends them to another, as they are not set up to do this. This
creates a delay in receiving the results. I reguested a time frame and was told I should

have them "next week".

The “Corrective Action Reguired” date is 7-5-08. I am concerned that the delay from the
lab may interfere with this date, so I am requesting an extension. I requested that the

results be sent to me email so that I can send them immediately fo you.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Rick Rickman-rdrickman@forestoil.com
Forest Oil Corporation

HSE Specialist IT

Cell-575-369-6176
Office-575-392-9797
Fax-575-392-8971

6/19/2008



